
The US Friends of the Soviet People and American Veterans Union would like to send
greetings on the 79th anniversary of Victory Over Fascism Day, or more commonly referred
to as VE Day. On this day the Fascist beast was put down as Nazi Germany surrendered to the
Allies, marking an end to WWII in Europe. It was not without great losses, as the Soviets
incurred 27 million casualties and over 550,000 of our fellow Americans lost their lives as
well during the course of the war. We are once again seeing the resurgence of Fascism in the
world in countries like the Ukraine, Israel, and the Republic of Korea, and we are seeing the
emboldening of Fascist elements in the United States.

They Shall Not Pass!
Not in Spain 1937, Not in the Ukraine 2024!

“Eternal glory to the heroes who fell in the struggle against the enemy and gave their lives for
the freedom and happiness of our people!” - Dearly Beloved Comrade Joseph Stalin


